NINTH JUDICIAL COMMITTEE
Teeee i blAl, COMMITTEE

Box 70, Gedney Station
White Plains, New York 10605-0070
Tele: (914) 997-8105 / Fax: (914) 684-6554

By Hand
May 14, 1992

- Dean John D. Feerick

Fordham University School of Law
140 West 62nd Street

New York, New York 10023-7485

Dear Dean Feerick:

Enclosed please find a copy of our critique of the public portion
of Mr. O'Rourke's Senate Judiciary committee questionnaire. we

incorporate the important work of the New York State Commission
on Government Integrity. In that connection, we refer you to
pages 20, 23, and 24, as well as Exhibits "p», "cr, my-gw, "y-an,
and "v-3w, ‘

insofar as they relate to the so-calleq screening of Mr.
O'Rourke's credentials——including by the city Bar.

We trust you will recognize the seriousness of what is therein
set forth and will undertake an appropriate investigation.

In the meantime, we extend our heartiest and most enthusiastic

wishes for your successful leadership of the City Bar. You can
count on our support.

Yours for a quality judiciary,

Slonq LR eRusso2re

ELENA RUTH SASSOWER
Coordinator, Ninth Judicial Committee
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